
  Small Group News 

                                                                                        April 15, 2018 

April Memory Verse: “Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ.  Because of his great mercy he has 
given us new birth into a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead.”  1 Peter 1:3.”   

     
 

 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Open Gym - Monday, Tuesday, 4:00 p.m. 

Men’s Early Morning Bible Study - Tuesday, 6:00 a.m. 
Ladies Morning Bible Study - Tuesday, 10:00 a.m. 

Youth Band Rehearsal - Tuesday, 6:30 p.m. 
Ladies Evening Bible Study - Tuesday, 6:30 p.m. 
Wednesday Dinner  - Fried Chicken, 5:00 p.m. 

Prayer Service - Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. 
Choir Practice - Wednesday, 7:00 p.m. 

Men’s Appreciation Breakfast - Saturday, 8:00 a.m. 

Aaron Stevens will be leading a  
new Small Group  

beginning Sunday, May 6th at 9:00 a.m. 
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The Food Pantry is in need of the following items: 
Boxed rice, jelly and tuna fish 

Special treats for the kids bags are welcomed. 
Drop the food off at the Ministry Table 

under the Concourse 

Donors are needed for the Westview K-8  
Elementary School backpack feeding program.  
Donation is $30 a month, with a one  year 
commitment.  Please come to the Ministry 
Table to get more information and to sign up. 

The week of May 7- 11 is Teacher Appreciation. 
Westview K-8 Elementary School has asked Shindler 

to provide the staff lunch.  Joanna Swilley has the 
menu all set.  We are just in need of volunteers to 

help serve.  The food would be delivered to the 
school by 10:00 to be ready to serve at 10:15 for 

their first lunch period. 
Shindler will serve the lunch on Thursday, May 10th. 

If you can volunteer, please contact 
Irene Silva at 904-779-7086 or isilva@shindler.org 

Our church is forming a Chain Saw Team 
for Florida Baptist Disaster Relief and 

looking for volunteers.  There is only one 
other church with this type of ministry in 
Jacksonville.  The initial step is attending 

training in Perry, FL on May 5th.  For 
more details or to sign up see  

David Middleton at the Ministry Table  
under the Concourse. 


